
From: Shana Autiello
To:  Amanda Lucas
Subject: RE: Access to Public Records Response
Date: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 1:00:50 PM

:
 
We looked into this and it appears that both individuals received a retroactive payment.
 

·         Mark Doyle received a payment in June 2014 retroactive to June 2, 2013 (date of
termination) – hence why his gross was high, but base is accurate.

 
·         Antonio Leite received a payment in June 2014 retroactive to March 22, 2014 (date of

retirement) – again base amount is accurate.
 
Also, they were located on the MERS Disability Pension attachment not ERSRI state employees.
 
Please let us know if you need additional information.
 
Best,
Shana
 
 
 
Shana Autiello
Director of Communications
Office of General Treasurer Seth Magaziner
Office: 401-222-1197
Cell: 401-474-6731
sautiello@treasury.ri.gov
www.treasury.ri.gov

 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 11:20 AM
To: Amanda Lucas
Cc: Shana Autiello
Subject: FW: Access to Public Records Response
 
Hi Amanda,
 
After reviewing some of these previously sent materials, there are two pensioners with high gross
amounts we were questioning.  Their names are found in the attachment labeled (ERSRI state
employees disability pensions).  Is it possible to take a closer look at:
 
Mark Doyle - $11,972 a month gross payment
 



Antonio Leite - $12,593 a month gross payment
 
 
 
Thank you
 
 
 
 

Investigative Reporter – NBC 10 News
23 Kenney Drive
Cranston, RI 02920

401.486.5646 c
401.455.9125 o
 

From: Amanda Lucas [mailto:alucas@treasury.ri.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 4:08 PM
To: 
Cc: gmambro@ersri.org
Subject: Access to Public Records Response
 
Dear :
 
On behalf of Gayle C. Mambro-Martin, Esq. attached please find response to your Access to Public
Records Request.
 
Sincerely,
 
Amanda D. Lucas, Paralegal
Office of the Rhode Island General Treasurer
50 Service Avenue
Warwick, RI 02886
 
401-462-7649
alucas@treasury.ri.gov
 
Confidentiality Note: This e-mail, and any attachment to it, contains privileged and confidential information
intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity named on the e-mail. If the reader of this e-mail is not the
intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that reading it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately return it
to the sender and delete it from your system.




